
In under 3 years time we will see a further 31%
reduction. We have the products already to allow for
these quota reductions but we absolutely need to move
faster in adopting use of the new products to move away
from high GWP refrigerants.

Encourage end users to get on and retrofit systems that
can be easily changed to lower GWP refrigerants, don’t
wait until you cannot get re-processed refrigerant and
subsequently have unplanned down time.

There is no one solution for all applications. Choose the
right refrigerant for your application and requirement.
EN 378 and other standards will help you with risk
assessment.

Contact us:
T: 0117 980 2520 / E: climalife.uk@climalife.dehon.com

www.climalife.co.uk
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From 1st Jan there has been a further 29% cut in
available quota which takes us to a total 45% reduction
in quota from the 2015 baseline.

UK Quota legislation may prove to be a challenge if we
do not accelerate the transition to lower GWP
Refrigerants.

Engineers need good training to work on all applications
and they need the right equipment to work to best
practices and use the principles of refrigeration.

Keep planning ahead for each cut in the F-Gas phase
down and don’t use higher GWP refrigerants in new
equipment.

Don’t forget Energy Efficiency will be very important to
achieve carbon neutral and zero net emissions.

Refrigerants are ready now for the future, that are a
very low GWP and long-term sustainable solution.

There are lots of tools, guides and information
available to support you with using A2Ls and we are all
on hand to help with any questions or advice.


